Dear Sirs

I have chosen to live in Hadley Wood all my life, because I enjoyed living in an area surrounded by Green Belt; this is now being threatened by the proposed development.,

I object to ribbon development using Green Belt Land; Hadley Wood, Barnet, Potters Bar & Enfield should continue to be separate.

The idea is poorly thought through. I will just mention a couple of obvious failings: there are vastly inadequate transport facilities. There is insufficient infrastructure. The development is very unlikely to tie in with existing character of houses. It will be an eyesore, clearly visible from Hadley Wood, Wagon Road and the Great North Road, in a patch that is supposed to be Green Belt, and adjacent to the Conservation Area.

Please therefore remove this proposed site allocation from the next edition of the Local Plan and retain the Green Belt status for the land.